
Temporary Paid Research Position at the Office of Evaluation and Inspections:  

Now Open Until Monday, December 26th  

The Office of Evaluation and Inspections (OEI) in New York City is currently seeking a candidate 

for the position of Social Science Research Analyst.  This announcement is for a temporary 

1-year position.    

OEI is one component of the Office of Inspector General (https://oig.hhs.gov/) of the U.S. 

Department of Health and Human Services (HHS).  Our mission is to conduct national 

evaluations that provide HHS, Congress, and the public with timely, useful, and reliable 

information on significant public policy issues.  The New York OEI office works on a number of 

research topics including:  the Medicare prescription drug program; accountable care 

organizations; access to care; food safety, as well a variety of payment and care issues related to 

nursing homes, hospices, and hospitals.   

To apply, visit the following announcement and click “apply”:  

https://www.usajobs.gov/job/695048200 

This job announcement is open from Friday, December 16th – Monday, December 26th.  

Interested applicants are encouraged to apply early and should prepare their applications by 

creating a profile on USAJobs.gov where they can upload their current resumes and transcripts.  

For additional information about this position in the New York office, please contact 

NYCOEIJobs@oig.hhs.gov.    
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